
MARTIN ENTERPRISES RECEIVES RE-ACCREDITATION FROM CARF INTERNATIONAL 
 
Martin Enterprises has received its seventh consecutive 3-year accreditation from CARF 
International. This accreditation outcome represents the highest level that can be awarded to 
an organization and shows the organization’s substantial conformance to the standards 
established by the accrediting group. An organization receiving a Three-year- Accreditation 
outcome has put itself through a rigorous peer review process and has demonstrated to a 
team of surveyors during an on-site visit that its programs and services are of the highest 
quality, measurable, and accountable. The following services were accredited by CARF: 
Employment Supports, Job Development, Community Housing, Community Integration, 
Comprehensive Vocational Evaluation, Employee Development, and Organizational 
Employment. 
 
Martin Enterprises is a non-profit corporation with its main headquarters at 6003 W. Main St. 
in Williamston. The program also operates a group home located at 310 N. Haines St. in 
Williamston and one at 401  MacLawhorne Rd. in Robersonville. The program has been 
providing services to adults since 1972 and now provides those services in a 5-county area 
including Martin, Bertie, Hertford, Washington, and Beaufort.  
 
CARF is an independent, not-for-profit accrediting body whose mission is to promote the 
quality, value, and optimal outcomes of services through a consultative accreditation process 
that centers on enhancing the lives of the persons served. CARF was founded in 1966 and 
establishes consumer focused standards to help organizations measure and improve the 
quality of their programs and services. 
 
For additional information, contact Becky Renn, Executive Director, at (252) 792-8251.    


